Dear [Applicant's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update on the status
of your medical school application.

As of today, your application is currently under review. Our admissions committee is thoroughly
evaluating all submissions, and we appreciate your patience during this process.

You can expect to receive further correspondence regarding your application status by [date].
Should you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your continued interest in [Medical School Name].
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Medical School Name]
[Contact Information]



